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CAShh would like to
thank the McMurray
family and friends of

Arborglen in
Georgetown for their

generous donation
of $410.74. This is

the second year the
McMurrays pulled

together a group of
carolers to sing in
support of CAShh.
From left to right:

Jack McMurray,
Sheila Smith
(CAShh), Jon

McMurray and
Quinn McMurray.
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SHOWING SUPPORT

Wishing you a Perfect
Holiday Season

Emergency Care Available
FREE Consultations
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LOCAL NEWS
What you NEED
to know today.

UNSOLVED
Follow the cases that still
baffle law enforcement.

EVENTS
It’s your community

activity planner.

Our custom-made newsletters allow you to focus in on your favourite topics.
Sign up for FREE today!

Newsletters collect the local stories you need
to know and deliver them to your inbox…

Sign up now: TheIFP.ca/newsletter

Local issues thr
the eyes of exper


